

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

1st March 2018

Dear Parents

Judo Club - Additional Session

As you know, Paul had to cancel his judo session on Monday 29th January as he had dislocated his thumb and was unable to take the session. This block of lessons is 10 weeks long and was scheduled to finish on Monday 26th March (10 weeks). Unfortunately there will not be any time to add an additional session this term as we finish on Thursday 29th March. Therefore, the catch up session will be on Tuesday 17thApril at the normal times.

From Easter, Judo will be moving to a Tuesday as preparations for the school's summer production of "Mulan" require use of the hall on Monday evenings. I hope that this does not cause any inconvenience for children and parents. Any children who are not continuing with judo after Easter can have the missed session refunded. Please contact the office if you would like a refund.

We are always sorry that inconvenience is caused when clubs are cancelled and we do try, wherever possible, to mitigate this inconvenience by finding replacement staff. Unfortunately, as judo is so specialised, we were unable to find a replacement with short notice.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Ashton **Deputy Headteacher**







